
Livingstone Road Primary Federation    
Livingstone Road Infant School and Livingstone Road Junior School 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs C Addis  

 

   
 

 
Registered address: Unit E, Mill Yard, Nursling Street, Southampton SO16 0AJ. 

A charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales  

(Co. No. 10749662) 

 Livingstone Road Primary Federation 
Tel: 01202 806806 

Email: office@livingstoneprimary.org 

 

 

15th March 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

It has been a busy week at school with the children taking part in British Science week and they have ended the week 

with a ‘Biscuit Dunking Challenge’. The children should all come home knowing which is the most robust biscuit to 

have with your cup of tea! I would also like to say thank you to everyone who gave so generously to our Red Nose Day 

collection. We raised an amazing £245.73. 

Active Lives Survey – if your child is in Year 1 or 2 please complete the Sport England Active Lives Survey – for every 

completed survey the Infant school receives £10! The survey can be accessed here https://ipsos.uk/YNXWZKJ . 

Parents Evening- parents evenings are being held on Tuesday 26th March (3.30-7.00pm) or Wednesday 27th March 

(3.30-5.30pm) and for those that have not yet booked a slot you can still do so by using either the My Child At School 

App or by emailing the Federation Office (office@livingstoneprimary.org). From 23rd March, for any parent that has 

not made an appointment, teachers will send children home with a slip detailing a time for you.  

Parent Governor – we are looking for parent/carers to join our Federation governing body. This is a volunteer role to 

support the strategic leadership of the Federation. If you would like more information about this role please email 

j.atkinson@livingstoneprimary.org 

Book Cafés –After the success of the Year 4, 6 and EYFS book café’s we have now confirmed Book Café dates for the 

remaining year groups.  

Year 5 – 19th March  Year 3 23rd April   Year 2 21st May   Year 1 12th June 

Parent/carers are invited to come into school for their Book Café from 8.30 until 9.30.  

INSET Days – A reminder we have INSET days on Thursday 28th March and Monday 15th April. Therefore the last day of 

term before the Easter break will be Wednesday 27th March and the Federation will therefore re-open to children 

after the Easter break on Tuesday 16th April. We are pleased to let you know that Kidscape, our onsite wraparound 

care provider, will be open on both of these INSET days. 

PTFA Easter Egg Hunt – The PTFA have organised an Easter Egg Hunt on the Junior school site on Friday 28th March. 

Please see more information on the letter sent home with children tonight from the PTFA. 

Parent Champion for SEND – Our Parent Champion will be visiting school on next Tuesday 30th April (appointments 

from 1pm). Please email sendp2p@livingstoneprimary.org to book a session. 

Hot School Meals – we are aware there has been some coverage in the Daily Echo regarding the quality of hot school 

meals in a Southampton school. We would like to reassure you that because we heat the meals on site we do not suffer 

some of the quality issues that have been reported. 

Attendance Hero (Here Every day Ready On time) – Congratulations to Fir, Hazel, Cherry, Blossom, Silver Birch and 

Beech for their over 96% class attendance!  

Wishing everyone a wonderful weekend,  

Claire Addis, Executive Headteacher   
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